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Minutes

	Committee Name:
	Burke Homeless Continuum of Care Partnership

	Date:

	January 9, 2013

	Time:
	2:00 pm

	Meeting Place:
	Foothills Educational Center

	Members Present:
	Valerie Brooks, Adria Cline, Sara LeCroy, Danielle Kincaid, Jill King, Joe Marks, Joe Moretz, Steve Smith, Teena Willis, 

	Agenda Item #1:

Introductions/Welcome/ Sign In  
	

	Agenda Item #2:

Minutes from last meeting
	The minutes from December were approved with a motion by Steve Smith and a second motion by Adria Cline with no one opposed.   

	Agenda Item #3

Steering Committee report


	Joe gave an update on the Steering Committee Call.  Items discussed were as follows:

· Reviewed Questions for Exhibit One applications

· Reviewed scoring of projects – ranking Tier 1 and Tier 2 projects
· CHIN grant and subsidy

· Performance Goals of CoC

· Reminders to send minutes and APRs to NCCEH

· PIT count training will be held Jan. 17th 

	Agenda Item #4
Regional Lead Election

	Joe discussed that it is time to elect our regional lead representative – this person is responsible to attend regional lead calls and ensure information flows from our regional CoC to the BoS CoC.  Wendy Cato nominated Joe Marks to continue to represent our region and Steve Smith second the motion.  Everyone was in agreement and Joe accepted the position to continue to be the regional lead to the BoS CoC.

	Agenda Item #5

Point In Time Count Review
	The PIT count committee met prior to the regional CoC meeting.  We reviewed the items discussed for those that were not in attendance.  The review included information about using the Mission Station as the counting station for Burke County.  There was also discussion about CCRP and the HoR doing outreach to assist with the street count to locate camps.  There was focus on obtaining a selection of items and everyone was given responsibilities to help in collection of the needed items.  

	Agenda Item # 6:
Agency Updates
	ALFA – fundraiser Hike for Hope will be on April 13, 2013
CCRP – they are full with one successful graduation recently that included unification with children

BUCM – Jill King stated she had some new twin mattresses being donated and asked for those interested to pick them up the following Tuesday am. Jill also reported the soup kitchen is serving over 250 meals per day and they are having to buy food for the first time in a long time.  BUCM is also looking to expand into the Eastern end of Burke County to assist with individuals on that end and fill the gap of current services in East Burke area.  

ESG funds – Joe reported they are still waiting on funds to be released 

United Way – Wendy Cato reported local applications have been submitted but they have not heard anything about when funds will be released. 

	
	

	Meeting adjourned
	Joe Marks adjourned the meeting at 3:15pm

	Next Meeting:


	February 6 at 2:00pm at the Foothills Higher Education Center

	Respectfully Submitted By:
	Teena Willis
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